
 

 

INFORMATION 

Perth Energy Pty Ltd 
PERFORMANCE AUDIT REPORT 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority today published the 2010 performance audit report for 
Perth Energy Pty Ltd’s electricity retail licence (ERL10). 

After considering the audit report the Authority has decided to increase the period of time 
until the next audit from 24 months to 36 months. 

A copy of the audit report is available on the Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Paul Reid 
Assistant Director Monitoring 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Sue McKenna 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9254 4044 
Mb: 0424 196 771  

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
20 December 2010 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9153/2/20101221%20Perth%20Energy%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%202010%20Performance%20Audit%20Report.pdf
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